
 

 
 

 

 

Material Fact 

Brasilia, January 31st, 2024 
 

BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. ("BRB" or "Bank"), in compliance with Resolution No 44 

of August 23rd, 2021, of the Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil ("CVM"), informs 

its shareholders and the market that in continuity with the Material Fact published on 

November 3rd, 2023, it concluded the selection process of financial advisors to carry out a 

public offering of BRB shares ("Follow-on"), with a view to expanding its business, in 

alignment with its Strategic Planning. 

The selection process for establishing an underwriter syndicate considered the 

advisor's specialization, experience, market recognition and vision of BRB Group to enhance 

the intended results and minimize the risks inherent to the public offering. Therefore, the 

banks BTG Pactual, XP Investment Banking, and Citigroup were selected to provide 

financial advice for the possible share offering. 

BRB will promptly inform its shareholders and the market about future developments 

regarding the future developments of the Follow-on process.  
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